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Meeting of students with the Vice-Rector
Today in  the  lecture  hall  2  of  our  institute  was  a  meeting of  the  first-year  students  of  the  faculty  "Land
Management"  with the Vice-Rector  for  Youth Affairs  R.Choriev.  The meeting was opened by the Dean of
the Faculty Sh.Narbaev, who explained the students with real-life examples the internal procedures of the
institute, behavior, dress code and requirements and gave recommendations. After that, the Vice-Rector
for  Youth  Affairs  of  the  Institute  R.Choriev  delivered  the  formation  about  a  healthy  spiritual  and  socio-
psychological environment in the minds of every student studying at the educational institution. It is
necessary to preserve its prestige, to bring up students who meet the highest moral and ethical standards,
who follow the rules of etiquette.

Every student should know the internal rules of the institute, in particular, high moral and ethical qualities,
a sense of responsibility to society, the state and the family, a correct understanding of domestic and
foreign  policy,  patriotism,  enterprising  and  entrepreneurial.  It  also  encourages  students  to  develop,
maintain and protect their spiritual immunity in their minds, to prevent any actions aimed at violating
morals among young people. 

Vice-rector  of  the  institute  R.Choriev  told  the  first-year  students  about  the  conditions  created  for  young
people at the institute and the favorable conditions created for their full development and education, and
called on students to be active in the social life of the institute. During the meeting, the students received
detailed answers to their  questions.  Active students also shared their  suggestions and appeals.  The
meeting was held in the spirit of lively questions and answers.
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